EX35. SPEND-TO-SAVE PROPOSAL - INSTALLATION OF SECURITY ALARM
AT MUNICIPAL BUILDINGS, FALKIRK

The Executive considered a report by the Chief Governance Officer proposing the
installation of an alarm system at the Municipal Buildings, Falkirk as part of the
Council’s spend to save initiative.

Details were given of the Council’s current security arrangements at the Municipal
Buildings together with two options involving the installation of security alarms, together
with the financial implications it was proposed that either option could be funded from
reserves as part of the spend to save projects.

Decision

The Executive agreed to the installation of the higher specification alarm system
linked to the access swipe cards used by staff and Members (option 2 as set out
in the report) and that it is funded from the Council’s reserves as a spend to save
project in the financial year 2013/14.



